VPA'S FUNDING FOR SKILL DEVELOPMENT,
EMPOWERING UNEMPLOYED YOUTH AND WOMEN IN
TECHNICAL ROLES APPLAUDED

In @ commendable move towards fostering skill development and
empowering marginalized sections of society, the Visakhapatnam Port
Authority (VPA) has garnered praise from both print and electronic media
for its recent funding initiative. The program, aimed at training
unemployed youth, particularly focusing on women, in various technical
roles, has been executed by the Center of Excellence in Maritime &
Shipbuilding (CEMS), Visakhapatnam.

The initiative, lauded under the hashtags #LaudedOnVPAFunding and
#SkillDevelopment, underscores VPA's commitment to creating avenues
for socio-economic upliftment through skill enhancement. By targeting
unemployed youth and specifically emphasizing the inclusion of women in
traditionally male-dominated technical fields, VPA aims to bridge the gap
in gender representation while equipping individuals with valuable skills for
the workforce.

The media's recognition of VPA's efforts highlights the importance of
investing in skill development initiatives, particularly in regions where
unemployment rates are high and access to quality training is limited.
Through strategic partnerships with organizations like CEMS, VPA
demonstrates its dedication to catalyzing positive change and fostering
inclusive growth within the community.

As the program unfolds, stakeholders eagerly anticipate the impact it will
have on empowering unemployed youth and women, ultimately
contributing to a more skilled and diverse workforce in Visakhapatnam and
beyond.




